
FOSTERBURG WATER DISTRICT 

Material Inventory  

As per Illinois regulation 415 ILCS 5/17.12 a “Material Inventory” is being requested by all 

water services connected to Fosterburg Water District distribution system.  If you own more than 

one property, you will have to fill out a separate form for each accordingly. (Copy this form if more 

than one required) or you can go to www.fosterburgwaterdistrict.com and go to News and Notice tab then 

click on Lead Service page and look for the “Material Inventory form” link to print off additional forms  
  

                                                              Name  ___________________                 
Address of 

service_________________________ 

           __________________________ 

            __________________________ 

Where the water line enters into your home through 

the wall or floor.   To the best of your knowledge, 

place a mark by the material type as indicated. If not 

listed, please state in the category “Other” and list the 

material of service line material type.  

 

If you are unsure and would like a representative from 

FWD to inspect your service line inside your 

residence, please call the office at 618-259-0935 to 

make an appointment. 

 

Note: This does not require the digging up or exposing of the water service line! 

 

If unknown please make every attempt to know, for IEPA will consider “Unknown” as a LEAD 

service line and will be subject to further actions to be taken. Costing unwarranted time and 

monies for all.  

 

Water line Material types (place a mark indicating which type):  

 

Copper with lead solder before 1983 ______  after 1983_____       Galvanized ______   

Plastic (PVC, or other types of plastic) ______      Steel       _______      

Unknown______       Lead______   Other________________________   

     

Year House/structure was constructed________ 
 

Please return to our office, either by faxing:  618-259-9887, e-mailing - 

fosterwater@fosterburgwaterdistrict.com, or returning in the enclosed envelope.  
 

Please note: Federal EPA and IEPA requires all surveys must be completed and submitted to 

IEPA on or before April 15, 2023 

   

Thank you! 

Fosterburg Water District 

http://www.fosterburgwaterdistrict.com/

